## Algonquin Middle School



DATE: February 14, 2020

TO: Dr. Jim Franchini

FROM: Rob Messia

**RE: Inactive Grade 6 Activity Account Transfer** 

The Grade 6 Activity Account has been dormant this school year due to program changes here at the middle school.

I recommend that this account be closed and any remaining funds in the account be transferred to the Algonquin Student Council Activity Account where they can be used for the benefit of Algonquin students.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding this recommendation.

Thank you.